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October 5, 1978

Mr. Roger S. Boyd, Director
Division of Proj ect Management
Oi'fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

( Dear Mr. Boyd:
|

| I am writing this to confirm our recent telephone
conversation. The following management changes for the
Shoreham and Jamesport projects have been made.

.

On September 15, 1978, Joseph P. Novarro became the
Shoreham Project Manager, replacing Thomas J. Burke, who has
left LILCO to accept a position with another company. Upon
Mr. Novarro's move to Shoreham, the post of Jamesport Project
Manager became vacant. It is being filled on an acting basis
by Assistant Project Manager Raymond E. Plaskon.

Very truly yours,

. . ,

( .- % / .

'
, , .

- f' w //t.

c ' fu i

t ' (/ :
-

..
'

.-

.

e

7&/04.3 o f 33 G
_ - . . . . .-.


